

Wellington Road, Taunton, Somerset. TA1 5AU Tel: 01823 274073 Email: office@castle.bep.ac www.castleschool.co.uk

> Mr J Lamb Headteacher

22 September 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 7 Music - Class Saxophone Lessons

We are thrilled to announce an exciting new opportunity for all Year 7 students at The Castle School! Thanks to the incredible support and generosity shown during our recent fundraising music concerts, we are delighted to offer every Year 7 student the chance to learn the alto saxophone as part of their curriculum music lessons for 6 weeks, between now and Christmas. A huge thank you to Miss Leech who will be delivering these sessions. Please look out for photos on our social media pages!

This is a unique experience—one that we hope will inspire a lifelong love of music in your child. Each student will be issued their own reed, and we take hygiene very seriously: mouthpieces are thoroughly cleaned between every session to ensure everyone's safety and comfort.

If your child enjoys these beginner sessions, there's even more good news! They will have the opportunity to continue learning the saxophone in a smaller group until the end of the academic year—with no charge for instrument hire.

We believe this is a fantastic way for students to discover new talents, build confidence, and make music together. We can't wait to see (and hear!) what they achieve.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to get in touch.

With best wishes,

Mr N Adams

Head of Creative Arts
The Castle School

